
Douglas Bohn Interviewed by NY1 News on MTA
First Amendment Issue
April 28, 2015

Douglas Bohn, a partner in Cullen and Dykman's Commercial Litigation group, was interviewed on NY1 News
concerning the Metropolitan Transit Authority's efforts to limit its advertising space to prevent what it considers
"hate speech". The MTA is considering banning all political speech to prevent certain types of ads. The article and
related video can be found here: http://www.ny1.com/nyc/all-boroughs/transit/2015/04/27/mta-s-plan-to-ban-
all-political-ads-from-transit-system-met-with-skepticism-inside-and-outside-the-agency.html. 
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